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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK A 

PE Fixtures 
 

Netball: 

Tuesday 15 October – Year 8 and 9 teams at home to Avon Valley School 

Wednesday 16 October – Mixed Year 8 and 9 team home to Ashlawn School 

 
All information has been sent to pupils via EduLink. 

 
Netball Club and Girls Football will be cancelled again next week. Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

Friday 18 October is ‘Pink’ day! 
 

Next Friday is wear something pink day as we are raising funds for Cancer Research. Minimum donation is 

£1 and you can wear as little or as much pink as you like!  You can even wear fancy dress       Same rules 

around nail polish, make up and jewellery apply, as does what to wear with nothing inappropriate including no 

sports tops. Please ensure your child wears sensible footwear. 

 

During the day we will be selling cakes so if your child would like to bring along some loose change to buy a 

cake, this will add to our fundraising total. 

 
 

Year 9 Barcelona Trip  
 

This trip has now been published on Parent Pay.  The deposit for this trip needs to be paid by Wednesday 

23rd October if your child wants to secure a place.  Full details have been sent home already. 

 
 


